
Steven Katzman, D.O. named internist of the year 
Steven Katzman, D.O. was recently awarded Internist of the Year Award for 2017 by the American 
College of Osteopathic Internists. This award is given to a physician who has made major contributions 
to the Osteopathic Internal Medicine department as demonstrated by clinical excellence and receipt of 
awards in clinical excellence from a hospital or state health care organization and/or the community.  

Dr. Katzman has served in various leadership capacities at Botsford Hospital and in the community 
throughout his career. He has served as vice president, treasurer and president of the Medical Staff. 
Also, he has served as president of Oakland County Osteopathic Medical Association and as a board 
member of this group for years. Dr. Katzman is an associate clinical professor at Michigan State 
University, where he has served as the COGMET Internal Medicine Board Review Planner and lecturer. 

Dr. Katzman has been instrumental in helping to develop the model of clinical care at Beaumont, 
Farmington Hills and has made a tremendous impact on the Internal Medicine department. His 
leadership in Internal Medicine training programs has helped transform the education of the Internal 
Medicine residents. His dedication to bedside teaching excellence has been acknowledged and 
supported for many years on the campus. 

Please join me in congratulating Dr. Katzman on this prestigious award.  


